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The medical marijuana program here in Maine has allowed myself and many other 
small businesses a way to provide a living for our families and ourselves. Any 
changes to the current medical marijuana program may negatively impact the program
which could drastically change our businesses futures as well as our many of our 
lives. Increasing the plant count will allow for Caregivers like myself a way to 
cultivate more medical cannabis for the patients in need. We are small businesses, We
are farmers and most importantly we are Mainers just trying to provide for our 
families, patients and community like any other business here in state.


